
CJSD Online Transition Options 
(Transition Period 9/9-9/11) 

 
Parents/Families, 
 
As we prepare for In Person learning on Monday, Sept. 14th, we would like to take the opportunity to 

allow our students/families to transition from one learning model to another in the next three days.  For 

those families who are already enrolled and want to remain in our CJSD Online Learning Academy, you 

do not have to do anything.  Just keep right on learning as you have been. 

Most of our students have been working in our Distance Learning model (with your homeroom teacher) 

until we return to In Person learning this Monday.  If you do not feel comfortable having your child 

return on campus this Monday and want to switch over to the CJSD Online Learning Academy, you can 

contact Beth Wylie below. 

Please see our current learning transition options below and do not hesitate to contact us at the school 

with any questions or needed clarification. 

Thanks, 

Danny Brown, Sup’t. 

Steve Doerksen, Principal 

 

 

 

 

Currently Enrolled 
Mode of Delivery (What my 

child is doing now) 

Preferred Mode of Delivery 
(After Sept. 14th) 

What you need to do 

CJSD Online Learning Academy 
ONLY K-5th grade students can 
switch to In Person (on 
campus) 
 

In Person (on campus) Contact Beth Wylie at 
bwylie@cjsd3.net to withdraw 
from the Online Academy and 
we will see on you Monday, 
Sept. 14th on campus. 

Distance Learning 
(w/homeroom teacher) 

In Person (on campus) We will see you on Monday, 
Sept. 14th on campus. 

Distancing Learning 
(w/homeroom teacher) 

CJSD Online Learning Academy Contact Beth Wylie at 
bwylie@cjsd3.net to enroll in 
our Online Academy. 
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